
 
 
 
 
Dear reader, 
 
I would like to inform you about the current status of the biocidal application for Petflox Pro10, 
which has been submitted to various countries within Europe to facilitate product 
acceptance. Below is an overview of the applications by country: 
 
CASE Number Evaluating Authority Submission Date Case Status 

BC-BH029866-38 MSCA - United Kingdom 31-1-2017 In progress 

BC-PT029865-02 MSCA - Sweden 31-1-2017 In progress 

BC-EB029864-51 MSCA - Norway 31-1-2017 In progress 

BC-UP029863-09 MSCA - Italy 31-1-2017 In progress 

BC-XE029862-30 MSCA - Ireland 31-1-2017 In progress 

BC-ML029861-29 MSCA - Germany 31-1-2017 In progress 

BC-HF029860-48 MSCA - France 31-1-2017 In progress 

BC-WK029859-06 MSCA - Finland 31-1-2017 In progress 

BC-TF029858-21 MSCA - Denmark 31-1-2017 In progress 

BC-XF029857-19 MSCA - Belgium 31-1-2017 In progress 

BC-BN029856-27 MSCA - Netherlands 31-1-2017 In progress 

 
 
We are currently awaiting European approval as a biocide. Your patience and understanding 
during this process are greatly appreciated. We are still working on this project so it can still 
change. You will hear from us when we have more information. Should you require any additional 
information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your attention and cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Jelle Hoekman 
Director of Sales 
06-39549330 
 
jelle@petflox.com 
www.petflox.com 
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